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November 26, 2021  

Dear Neighbor,   

Thank you for your continued interest in the Wheatland Wind Farm. 

I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to inform you that as of November 2021, planned 
civil and turbine site construction activities at the Wheatland Wind Project for 2021 were 
successfully completed. Construction at the substation will continue for a few more weeks before 
concluding for the holiday season. We are happy to report the successful progress resulting in the 
completion of approximately 70% of roads and clearing of 80% of the turbine sites. Construction 
will commence again in March 2022 and is expected to be at its peak in July & August. We are 
pleased with the progress the project has made and we are on track to meet a December 30th, 2022 
completion date.  

In addition, we hosted our first virtual open house on October 13th, 2021 and updated the local 
community with information on construction activities, schedule and timeline. We will be hosting 
another open house in the early summer of 2022. More details will be provided on our project 
website at www.wheatlandwind.com and posted in the local newspaper next year. 

If you have any questions about the project or if there are any concerns with the constructed areas 
over the winter months, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our Project Manager or Construction 
Manager. 

 

Keaton Lever 
Project Manager 
647-248-7946 

klever@potentiarenewables.com 

Juergen Kraus 
Construction Manager 

204-941-9938 
jkraus@potentiarenewables.com 

 

A big thank you for all your cooperation and accommodation throughout construction this year. 
We wish you and your family happy holidays and a wonderful new year!  

 

Best wishes,  

The Wheatland Wind Project Team  
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